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Buffalo County Health Department

September 23, 2014

Township of Buffalo Community Park
ATTN: Steve James

W394 Bluff Siding Rd

Fountain City, W! 54629

RE: Township of Buffalo Community Park

Dear Mr. James:

Enclosed is a copy of the results of the water test performed as part of the TNC water program.
The report for this sample indicates there is no bacterial contamination entering your well;
therefore it is considered bacteriologically safe.

The nitrate level is ND (None Detected), which is below the federal action level of 10 parts per
million which means that nitrates are low and therefore the water is safe to drink with respect to

nitrates.

The well should be retested annually and any time the well has been repaired, modified, or
there is a change in the appearance, taste, odor or flow of the water.

Please contact me by telephone at (608) 685-6331 or by email at calli.heike@buffalocounty.com
if have questions or require additional information. ’

Sincegely,

Calli Heike, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist



